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My name is Jennifer Gillette from Hillsboro, OR. I am strongly opposed to HB 2025. 

Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs is unacceptable. This bill 

punishes honest, hardworking people my me because my company requires a lot of 

driving all around the Portland Metropolitan area to service homeowners. Gas prices 

are already too high in Oregon. We also have a fleet of vehicles so increasing costs 

associated per vehicle would put an undue stress on this small business. It already is 

hard to make ends meet. Adding new costs that this bill lays out would be crippling. 

Thank you for listening to my request to vote NO on HB 2025. 


